
IMPORTANT NOTICE 
 

Please be sure to have a copy of your Vehicle Inspection Report 

(VIR) and EMERGENCY RESPONSE GUIDE BOOK VERSION 2016 (ERG) on 

board at time of inspection, failure to do so will result in a failed 

inspection. You can obtain a copy of your VIR by visiting 

www.mytxcar.com; 2016 ERG books have been available for purchase 

online since June 2016. You must have a printed copy of the VIR on board 

at time of inspection. These updates will be enforced for the new 2017 

permitting process. Please do not hesitate to contact us if you have any 

questions or concerns. 

Thank you, 

 

Provider Name:            

 

Sign         Date:     

 
Rachel Rodriguez 
Ambulance License & Permits 
Senior Admin. Clerk 
rachel_rodriguez@mcallen.net 
 

 
956.681.2500 (main) 
956.681.2519 (fax) 

Lilian Anahi Luna 
Senior Admin. Clerk 
 
 
956.681.2500 (main) 
956.681.2519 (fax) 
lilian.luna@mcallen.net
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